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Hydro	17	Conference:	Final	Call
for	Registrations

The	organising	committee	of	the	Hydro	17	Conference	in	Rotterdam,	The	Netherlands,
has	issued	a	final	call	for	registrations	for	the	rapidly	approaching	event.	The	conference
on	board	the	former	cruiseliner	SS	'Rotterdam'	will	take	place	next	week,	from	14-16
November.	The	theme	of	this	year’s	conference	is	'Connecting	4D	Future'.

An	attractive	high-quality	programme	(9	relevant	topics)	and	a	selection	of	special	keynote
speakers	offer	inspiration	and	food	for	thought	(from	looking	upon	mother	Earth	to	getting
submerged	in	maritime	history).	Announcement	of	the	IFHS	Student	Award	winner	will
take	place	during	our	conference	dinner.

A	broad	range	of	international	companies	present	their	products	and	services	in	more	than
30	stands	located	on	two	decks	of	this	unique	venue.	Throughout	the	event	workshops,	commercial	presentations	and	on	water	survey
demonstrations	can	be	visited.

Connecting	for	the	future	will	kick-off	at	the	Icebreaker	Party	on	13	November	on	board	the	SS	Rotterdam.	You	can	register	here.

https://www.hydro-international.com/content/news/hydro-17-conference-final-call-for-registration
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